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Mr. Jim O’Callaghan 

Granary House 

Cork 

Re: Technical Amendment Request WOO79-0 1 - Greenstar Materials Recovery Limited 

1 3th May 2009 Our Ref: WOO79-0 1 

Dear Mr O’Callaghan, 

I acknowledge receipt of your letter regarding the above, which was received by the Agency on 
9’ March 2009. 

Your request for a Technical Amendment of your licence has been assessed. 

I am to advise you that the requested technical amendment has been refused. It is considered 
that a licence review is required to accommodate the requested changes on the basis of the scale 
and scope of the requested change of activities and to address the emissions associated with the 
proposed activities, which were not considered by the Agency prior to granting the existing 
waste licence. 

I also advise, that should you intend to proceed with the proposed new activity you should seek 
a review of Waste Licence Register No WOO79-01 under the Waste Management Acts, 1996 to 
2008. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mane Harris 
Programme Officer 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 

C.C. Mr Declan OReilly, Site Operations Manager, Greenstar Materials Recovery Ltd, Unit 41, 
Cookstown Industrial Estate, Tallaght, Dublin 24 


